
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
“Western States Carpenters Local 1912 is pleased to learn not only of the US Government’s CHIPS 

Act investment in TSMC Arizona, but of TSMC’s increased investment in Arizona with Fab three. 

This investment firmly establishes our state as the Semiconductor Hub of the United States and 

ensures our members have hundreds of good-paying and secure jobs for decades to come. We look 

forward to the continuation of our long-standing relationship with TSMC Arizona and congratulate 

them on today’s good news,” said President of Carpenters Local 1912 Fabian Sandez. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


